436. J  Lynch
From: James Lynch 
Subject: Statutory Licence review Objection!
To whom it may concern,
I/we work very hard to create original and meaningful material for publication. I strongly object to the review for the repeal of the Statutory Licence. It devalues our work and reduces our ability to receive legitimate payment for materials copied and used for the benefit of others. I like you would expect to be paid for my work. Even if it is intellectual property copied by others.  
The internet and digital medium might be quick and useful. But without appropriate laws, acknowledgment and reimbursement the quality of content will diminish.  
Please consider this carefully, our future rests with the education of the youth of day and moving forward. Quality, current material is imperative for this to happen. 
Regards,
James Lynch
Interview Skills Coach

